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THE HOUSEHOLD WATER IN THE JUHLAKALLIO AREA IN KIRKKONUMMI MAY BE USED AS 
USUAL 

 
A water pipe broke in the Juhlakallio area on Monday 15 January 2024. Espoo Region 
Environmental Health Services issued a prohibition on use of water in the Juhlakallio area 
on 15 January 2024.  
 
After the repair, Espoo Region Environmental Health Services cancelled the prohibition on 
using the water in the Juhakallio area on 16 January 2024. At the same time, a 
recommendation to boil the water came into effect. 
 
Water samples were taken from the network on 17 January 2024. According to the test 
results, the microbiological quality of the water is good. 
 
With this message, Espoo Region Environmental Health Services cancels the 
recommendation to boil the water in the Juhlakallio area. The water may be used as 
usual. 
 
If the tap water is turbid or has some unusual colour or odour, you should run the water until 
it is clear. If the quality of the water does not improve after running it for 10 minutes, call the 
Kirkkonummi Vesi hotline 09-09-2967 2275. 
  
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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Mari Nevas  Maria Lehtinen 
Chief City Veterinary Chief Operating Engineer 
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